
James Bhandary-Alexander 
72 Alden Avenue 
New Haven, CT 
(203) 215-5345 

 
March 1, 2021 
 
Dear Board President Tyisha Walker-Myers, 
 
 I am writing to ask you and the Board of Alders to please consider passing the attached 
resolution in support of the Medicare for All Act of 2021.   There is a growing movement here in 
New Haven and around the country to recognize that healthcare should be a human right, and 
not just a privilege for the select few.  In this time of rising health care costs for the city and its 
residents, we believe that the time for a single-payer Medicare for All system, which includes 
every single man, woman, and child in this country, has arrived.   
 
 I write this letter on behalf of a coalition of New Haven residents who support Medicare 
for All, and would be truly honored for the chance to speak with you about the issue at a time 
convenient to you. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     James Bhandary-Alexander 
     DSA New Haven 

 


